

Dr. Barry L. KayrellSuperintendent

Dr. LaFaye Platter
Deputy Superintendent
Dr. David Horton
Assistant Superintendent
Vince Christakos
Assistant Superintendent

Professional Development Service Center

1791 W. Acacia Avenue Hemet, CA 92545 (951) 765-5100 Fax: (951) 765-5115

Professional Development Academy

2085 W. Acacia Avenue Hemet, CA 92545 (951) 765-5100 Fax: (951) 765-6421

www.hemetusd.org

Governing Board
Marilyn Forst
Megan Haley
Vic Scavarda
Patrick Searl
James Smith
Ross Valenzuela
Joe Wojcik

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 8, 2015, or as soon thereafter as practicable, at a regularly scheduled public meeting of the Board of Trustees of Hemet Unified School District, which will be held at 1791 W Acacia Ave., Hemet, CA 92545, the Board will consider entering into a battery energy storage power efficiency agreement with Green Charge Networks Energy Services, LLC for the installation of battery energy storage systems. At said meeting, the Board will hold a public hearing on and consider a resolution to adopt findings required by Government Code section 4217.12 regarding anticipated energy cost savings and other benefits the District may receive if the Board decides to enter into the power efficiency agreement. The resolution, agreement and supporting documents will be included with the Board's regular public agenda for the December 8, 2015 meeting.

Barry L. Kayrell, Superintendent

Hemet Unified School District